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2/11-4) Attention Seniors & Juniors that have NOT taken the ACT:  The ACT will be administered next Wednesday Morning, February 20th.
Your room assignments for taking the assessment will be posted in the hallways when you arrive for school.  Please remember to bring a pencil, calculator and your student ID.
Students who were absent on the pre-bubble day, please see Ms. Evans in the South Office as soon as possible!
2/8-3) FCCLA will be selling Valentine’s cupcakes tomorrow, Feb. 14th.  Decorated boxes of large red velvet, vanilla, and chocolate cupcakes will be available in the commons before school and at lunch.  
2/11-3) There will not be after school tutoring this week due to Parent Teacher Conferences.  Our next date for after school tutoring will be Wednesday February 27th.
2/11-2) Falcon Fellowship is today during lunch at Christ Lutheran Church.  Join us for free burgers with all the fixings and hear a great message from Christyn Gunter.  All students must have a Falcon Fellowship sticker on their school ID to attend.  In addition, freshmen and Sophomores must have a signed permission form turned in to the office.  Invite a friend and join us for Falcon Fellowship.
2/12-2) Do you have Mario Kart Skills?  Sign up for the Heights Thespians Mario Kart tournament and prove it.  The tournament will be held on Sunday February 23rd at 9:00am in the auditorium.  Compete for prizes from local businesses including Hero Complex, Table Top Java Shop and Barnes and Noble.  Registration is $10.  See Mr. Graham in C001 for details and to register.
2/12-3) College Visits at Heights this week:
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Ottawa University, Pittsburg State University.  Please see Mr. Ghitis in the CCC for a pass.


